19 FEB 1946

H TELEPHONE: BW 7023
Llopd's Register bipping,

4 Bridge Street, Sydney, N.S.W.

4th February, 1946,

The Secretary,
LONDON.

Dear Sir,
S.5, "BULIMBA"

We have to confirm cablegrams exchanged with
reference to the above vessel, as per attached copies.

- "The Owners' Representative has been advised
acepordingly.,

The cost of these cablegrams will be recovered
at this port, and your account will be credited with the
sum of 9/6 Australian Curréncy being the cost of your reply.

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS,

per:

009955 ~ 00 P465- 006 F



